
 
June 1, 2022 
 
 
Dear AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania Provider, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you of changes to the AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania (PA) Adult 
Immunization/Immune Globulin Fee Schedule. From time to time AmeriHealth Caritas PA monitors pricing 
changes in the market for immunizations/immune globulin and will make changes to remain current.  
 
Effective August 1, 2022, the AmeriHealth Caritas PA Adult Immunizations/Immune Globulin Fee Schedule 
will be updated. The fee schedule outlining all updates and changes can be found on the AmeriHealth 
Caritas PA NaviNet Plan Central Resources page at www.navinet.net.  
 
If you are not a NaviNet user, you can self-register at www.navinet.net, or you can also contact NaviNet 
customer service at 1-888-482-8057. 

We appreciate your participation in our provider network and for your continued commitment to the care of 
our members. Please contact your Provider Account Executive if you have any questions regarding the fee 
schedule.  

Sincerely, 

      

Stephen Orndorff     
Director, Provider Network Management  


